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Please share your joys and concerns with us so that we can support each other in specific 

prayer requests.  Joys and concerns may be submitted to the office via email or by phone.   

We pray for Becky and safe travels as she ventures to Texas to help her family.  We thank 
Sean and Carol for stepping in to cover the bases for today.   

Maren Heger and her parents, are very thankful for your prayers and are happy to share that 
the surgery went well and she has not experienced a seizure post surgery.   

We pray for Tricia’s continued improvement post surgery. 

 

Junior Choir will start Wednesday, 
September 18th! 

 

 

Hands & Feet of Jesus Sunday, 
9/29. Help us stock the freezer 
with lasagna for folks in need.  

The Wee Messenger 


